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BISSELL’s Howl-O-Ween Hoof & Woof Event Was a Success
Congratulations to the organizers of BISSELL’s Howl-O-Ween Hoof & Woof carnival  that raised more
than $50,000 last weekend. The event benefited local nonprofit organizations like Mary Free Bed
Rehabilitation Hospital’s Pediatric Program, West Michigan Therapy Dogs and the BISSELL Pet Foundation.

The event featured games, face painting, food, the “Trick-or-Treat Trail” and costume contests for children
and pets. More than 500 people came out to support the cause.

To learn more, please visit hoofandwoof.org.
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